
 

Public Notice 
 

 

Excision of Reserve 15178, Hillcrest Primary School, Bayswater 

for Bike Path Installation 

 
The City of Bayswater hereby gives notice that Council at its Ordinary Council Meeting held on 22 October 

2024, endorsed the excision of Reserve 15178, Hillcrest Primary School, 2 Bay View Street Bayswater 

for the construction of a bike path. Construction of the bike path will form along the Drake Street perimeter.  

In accordance with Section 56 of the Land Administration Act 1997, notice is hereby given that the City 

of Bayswater will be excising 172m2 (approx.) from Reserve 15178, Hillcrest Primary School.  

Written submissions on the excision of Reserve 15178 should be directed to the Chief Executive Officer, 

City of Bayswater, PO Box 467, Morley, WA 6943 or via email to mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au on or before 

5.00pm 15 February 2025. 

 

 

JEREMY EDWARDS 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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